
2023-2024A YEAR IN THE LIBRARY



SEPTEMBER
SEPTEMBER BROUGHT A NEW LIBRARIAN.

LOTS OF WORK AND TLC TOOK PLACE WHILE THE STUDENTS WAITED PATIENTLY FOR 

THE LIBRARY TO OPEN

READING TESTS, LITERACY LESSONS AND HOMEWORK CLUB WERE THE ONLY 

OFFERINGS UNTIL THE LIBRARY WAS ORGANISED AND READY

TWO NEW AREAS SPACES CREATED: SOFT SEATS READING AREA AND SILENT 

STUDY AREA



NEW SOFT SEATS READING AREA NEW QUIET STUDY AREA



OCTOBER
Black history month: selection of books by black authors and other non-fiction 

works related to black history, culture and literature

Halloween:

Collective writing and gift of scary books for all participants.

Give away of themed bookmarks for Halloween

Selection of horror books in the dynamic tower

Inspirational talk by alumni Garfield Henry about his experience as an 

undiagnosed dyslexic student and as a grown up.



NEW SECTION WITH BLACK AUTHORS

CREATIVE COLLECTIVE WRITING FOR HALLOWEEN



NOVEMBER

At the end of November, with the G28 meeting in Dubai in the 

horizon, we hosted a whole week of round tables at lunchtime to 

talk about different aspects of Climate Change and Actions to be 

taken.

Some of our pupils participated in earnest with ideas on how to 

commit to action from our own lives at home, school, city, whole 

country and globally with actions needed.

Some posters with information were shown around the library.





DECEMBER



JANUARY

JANUARY INVOLVED LOTS OF NORMAL LIBRARY 

SERVICE AND LOTS OF ORGANISING

BOOKS ORDERING…



FEBRUARY
Wellbeing week was 

celebrated in school.

We had a temporary 

display in the library with 

non-fiction and fiction 

books related to 

wellbeing and mental 

health. 



WE CELEBRATED CHINESE NEW YEAR CREATING 

BOOKMARKS, FANS AND DECORATING SCALES TO 

FILL OUR DRAGON

WE CREATED A NEW BIG AND POPULAR 

ROMANCE SECTION FOR SAINT VALENTINE’S



LGBTQ+ HISTORY MONTH
AS PART OF OUR VALUES OF 

INCLUSION AND RESPECT, WE 

CELEBRATED LGBTQ+ HISTORY 

MONTH, THAT THIS YEAR 

CELEBRATED PEOPLE IN 

MEDICINE.  

A FANTASTIC BOOKLET ON THE 

HISTORY OF LGBTQ+ THROUGH 

MEDICINE BY VELINDRE UNIVERSITY

A NEW LGBTQ+ SECTION

POSTERS DISPLAY



MARCH
WORLD BOOK DAY CELBRATIONS: POP UP 

SHOPS, NANO STORY COMPETITION, 

DISTRIBUTION OF BOOK TOKENS

RAMADAN

EASTER HOLIDAYS

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY

SHAKESPEARE’S WEEK



FIRST AND SECOND PRIZE WINNERS

POP UP SHOPS FOR ALL SCHOOL YEARS

World Book Day was 

celebrated by inviting 

every class from KS3 to 

the library to choose a 

free book from the 

pop-up shop. KS4/KS5 

Were invited to come 

during their breaks to 

choose their free book. 

We hosted a successful 

writing competition with 

lost of intriguing stories, 

the best were compiled, 

printed and distributed 

around the library and 

staff room.



DO YOU WANT TO KNOW MORE ABOUT 
ISLAM AND WHAT RAMADAN IS ALL 
ABOUT?
FIND OUT WHAT YOUR MUSLIM 
CLASSMATES ARE EXPERIENCING THIS 
MONTH.

Displays were created for these three occasions with reading materials fiction and non-fiction for students to browse and 

read.



APRIL
April was a short month at school, with Easter holidays and time to rest at home with family and 

friends.

In the library more work to create a Thriller, Mystery and Crime section.

Making a start on a display of Non-fiction and reference area.



MAY
MAY SAW LOTS OF OUR STUDENTS PRINTING AND 

STUDYING FRANTICALLY.

THE LIBRARY BECAME A HUB OF REVISION AND 

DISCUSSION IN WHICH OUR STUDENTS BOUNCED 

IDEAS AND DETAILS OF EACH OTHER’S STUDYING 

SESSIONS.

THE EXAM SESSION UNDERWAY AND AFTER A STUDY 

LEAVE FOR Y13 AND Y11 A NEW QUIETNESS



JUNE 

EXAMS SEASON WELL UNDERWAY WITH GCSEs, A-LEVELs, Y10 MOCKS, Y9 END OF YEAR 

EXAMS.

Y10s HAVE TAKEN OVER THE LIBRARY TO MAKE IT THEIR STUDY HUB. LIFE IS BACK AT THE 

LIBRARY!

ESSAY WRITING WORKSHOP BY THE ROYAL LITERARY FUND FOR Y12 STUDENTS, 

DELIVERED BY THE AUTHOR ROBERT HUDSON ON THE 12TH OF JUNE.

AWARENESS DATES ON THE CALENDAR:

• 6TH OF JUNE  EMPATHY DAY

• 17TH 23RD JUNE REFUGEE WEEK

• WHOLE MONTH OF JUNE: PRIDE MONTH

• REWARD TRIP TO WELCOME TRUST COLLECTION FOR STUDENT LIBRARIAN KS3



OUR STUDENTS LEARNT ABOUT ESSAY WRITING TECHNIQUE, PLANING, PROO F READING, EDITING AND MORE



READING SELECTION FOR REFUGEE WEEK AND 
PRIDE MONTH



TRIP TO WELCOME COLLECTION

We had a most enjoyable outing immersed in reading and seeing 

two exhibitions and a guided tour on “Being Human”



JULY

WRITING COMPETITION: INCLUSION: Winner Mannar Y8, Zeinab Y8 and 
SummayaY8

The library was used for a Drama workshop for 22 Year 12 students run by the 
Donmar warehouse theatre, organised by the Sixth Form Team.

Year 5 students from Primary School visited St Augustine’s for the day for a tester 
and we hosted a session with information about the library, riddles with clues, 
library detective activity and word search.



NEW BOOKS TOWER- BEST SUMMER READS


